
Here are the notes from Monday’s meeting: 
  

 South entrance work is underway and it should be roughly 90% complete by the end of the 
week. The temporary ramp will be removed next week and a small ramp closer to the side stair 
will be installed. 

 Framing and wall backing is moving fast in the new kitchen space. 

 Kitchen hoods have been delivered. 

 Great Plains Room block walls are currently going up and should be done by next Tuesday. The 
roof installation will be next. 

 Phase II will begin on Monday, May 6th. 
o The week of May 6th will be used for clearing out all equipment and furniture from the 

2nd floor. Some equipment will be stored on the 3rd floor and most will be taken away to 
inventory. 

o Great Plains Room and all of 2nd floor will shut down for renovation until Spring 
semester of 2020. 

o The 3rd floor access via the main stairs will be closed off and a construction wall will be 
built to close off the 1st floor stairs. The side door at the North entrance will have 
hardware changed to allow for entering and exiting the 3rd floor. Elevator access to the 
3rd floor will remain an option as well, but both elevators will have work done to them 
over the summer and will be shut down for roughly a month each. The dates are 
currently being finalized. 

o The kitchen and mid-landing demo will be first, then they will move to work on the 
Great Plains Room. 

 Soft demo of the 2nd floor kitchen will begin next week. 

 Demo of the concrete planter boxes will begin the week of May 13th. Please anticipate major 
construction noises during that time. 

 Loading Dock walls will be constructed starting next week and should last approximately 2 
weeks. 

 The Penthouse roof install is scheduled for next week. 
 


